
Dear members of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees,

My name is Christine Taouk. I'm writing in support of the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare
funding for certain types of abortion) Bill 2013.
As a tax payer I do not want to pay for the killing of innocent life on the basis of gender.
Please do all you can to ensure medicare funding is not available for 517 (1) (b) "the termination is
carried out solely because of the gender of the foetus"

Kind regards,
Christine




